
January 24, 2020/City of Hughson 

REQUEST FOR PROPOSAL – ADDENDUM 1 
For Engineering Design Services for 1,2,3-Tricholoropropane Treatment at City of 
Hughson Water Supply Wells  

The Request for Proposals (RFP) is clarified as set forth in this Addendum in response to 

questions received from prospective responders.  The original RFP Documents and any 

previously issued addenda remain in full force and effect, except as modified by this Addendum, 

which is hereby made part of the RFP.  Respondent shall take this Addendum into consideration 

when preparing and submitting its Proposal. 

1. Are proposals to be submitted electronically or in hard copy (or both)? If hard copies are 
required, please indicate number of copies requested, and clarify the address that hard 
copies can be shipped to utilizing courier or FedEx. 

 
Please submit four (4) copies of your firm’s Proposal no later than the deadline.  As indicated on 
the cover sheet of the RFP, proposals should be sent to: 
 
Raul L. Mendez 
City Manager 
City of Hughson 
7018 Pine Street (Street Address) 
PO Box 9 (Mailing Address) 
Hughson, California  95326 
 
If mail delivery is used, the respondent should mail the Proposal early enough to provide for arrival 
by 5:00 p.m. PST January 31, 2020. Vendors use mail or courier services at his/her own risk. The 
City of Hughson will not be liable or responsible for any late delivery of Proposals. Proposals 
received after the date and time specified will not be considered and will be returned to the vendor 
unopened. 
 
 

2. Should the signature page be included and bound with proposals? Would it be 
appropriate to place this after the cover letter? 

 
The signature page should be included and bound to the Proposal.  It may be placed after the 
cover letter. 
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